
TREE HOUSE ACADEMY 

 

Dear Parents 
  

February is National American Heart Month, 

National Black History Month, and National 

Children’s Dental Health Month! We will spend 

February celebrating and learning more about 

healthy hearts, historical heroes, and oral hygiene.  

 

  

Valentine’s Day Class Parties– Wednesday 

February 14th: Each classroom will host a 

Valentine’s Day party. There is a sign up sheet 

available on the class door if you would like to 

volunteer to bring any of the items needed. Please 

keep in mind that we are a NO NUTS school. Each 

student is encouraged to bring Valentine Cards to 

pass out to their classmates. Party start times will 

be listed on the sign-up sheet if you would like to 

attend. .  

 

Dates To Remember: 

February, 23rd 

Donuts with Dads  

February, 27th 
Muffins with Mom 
 

Friendly Reminders: 
Clothing & Belongings:  
Each child must have a bag with 
change of clothes clearly labeled with 
their name, filled with an extra 
change of weather appropriate 
clothing (including socks) in their 
cubby. For Parents of children Potty 
Training: We require at least 3 full 
sets of clothing. For Parents of 
Infants and Toddlers who are Not 
Potty Training: We require at least 2 
extra sets of clothing and at least 6 
diapers per full day of attendance. 
Measures will be taken to 
communicate with you when you are 
low or out of diapers. If Tree House 
Academy must provide diapers until 
you are able to provide 
replenisments, A service fee of $10 
and a $1 a diaper used will be applied 
to your account. 
A copy of our amended 2018 Parent 
Handbook is available in the office. 
 
  
 
 

 

 

 


